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Dear Parents

This year has been our most challenging year so far, but we
are growing quickly, with a supportive community behind
us and on the path for further success. We were able to
complete most of the year face to face and what a blessing
that was. When online learning continued, it has helped
our learners become more independent, flexible and
responsible.

We held a successful CIS visit this year and our full
accreditation is very close now. We opened our MYP which
gives our learners the academic, social, physical and
cultural skills they need as we work towards the Diploma
Programme and a complete high school at UDIS.

We celebrated many cultural events this year which helped
us celebrate our differences, foster inclusion, tolerance and
acceptance of others. This develops the international
mindedness we want our learners to embody. We could not
do many of these events without the support of our
parents.

Next year is our first chance to revisit our guiding
statements with our community and the principles we use
to guide the school. These will then be used to inform our
new five year strategic plan which will develop our
planning to support the Diploma Programme and a
complete high school. We look forward to your
involvement as we create plans for the school together.
So, thank you for a great year. Please enjoy the successes
contained within this newsletter as our learners continue
to thrive, take action, develop international mindedness
and become balanced learners.

Best regards

Dr. Lindsay Stuart

Head of School
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Preschool: Short but sweet




K1: Bye to our clownfish



K2: Farewells and a new
adventure in primary school
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Year 3: Caring and supportive learners




Year 4/5: Conquering the challenges before them
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Year 6: Exhibition superstars
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Year 7/8: Adapting to new learning




We have had so much fun this year learning about the
Thai language and taking part in all of our different
activities across the school year. We have used the central
idea from each one of our UOI units to make connections,
engage our learners and help them be successful when
learning in Thai class. Our learners have developed the
four language skills of writing, reading, listening and
speaking. We wish all our learners the best for the future
and you should be really proud of your efforts this year.
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This year, our learners had
lots of fun during PE and
swimming lessons. We had
a chance to learn about many
different new skills and
sports that we never played
before, such as baseball,
rugby and water polo. In
addition, our learners had
a great opportunity to develop *
their swimming skills by
playing water games and
practicing their strokes.
Overall, although it was a
challenging year, our learners
did an amazing job, whether
at school or during online
learning.
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This year in visual and
performing arts class we have
tried to use the central ideas

from each one of the UOI units
to make connections and help
guide our Arts units. This has
helped the learners develop
their creativity skills and be
able to express the knowledge
they have gained through
their UOI units in an artistic
way. The learners have had the
opportunity to explore many
new art forms this year.
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This year the Student Council has been faced with
many challenges relating to Covid-19 that prevented
us from visiting local schools to take greater
community action. As we continue to grow as a
community we are also trying to develop our
Student Council programme so that we can take
greater action in supporting both the UDIS school
community and the local community through
teaching and learning projects and group
presentations. We do hope that the current Covid-19
situation does improve for next year so we can begin
to implement more of these community service
projects. However, if we are still faced with the same
situation for next year then we have already
developed a plan to try and offer these Student
Council presentations and learning projects via
online resources to the outside community.
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It is almost time to say
goodbye to a very challenging
school year. Our learners have

proven to be resilient,

open-minded, caring and
risk-takers. We had a lot of
activities promoting cultural
diversity and our own native
languages because they are
part of our identity. We had
fun doing these activities
while developing our skills in
English. We were able to
celebrate our small successes
and we would like to thank our
parents, teachers and
everyone in our community for
helping us grow this year.
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